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I am deeply concerned about the potential for voter disenfranchisement. Eliminating 

mail-in voting would significantly reduce voter participation, particularly among those 

who rely on it due to work, health, or other commitments. Studies have consistently 

shown that voter fraud is exceedingly rare, and restricting access to voting could 

undermine public confidence in our elections. It is important to focus on strengthening 

our democratic process by making voting more accessible, not less. 


